January 2024



Peninsula Golf Club Mark Morrow, PGA Associate/Pro Shop Manager





Pro Shop 360-457-6501 Club House 360-457-7348 824 S. Lindberg Rd. Port Angeles, WA 98362



Hello PGC,

We're getting a lot of play and the weather has been good for this time of year.

Here is a review from last month:

- + Winter Merchant League continues team NW Cup, Livewell/Movewell, & Maintenance Shop were in 1st-3rd respectively in the first leg of the season.
- + Thanks to everyone who stopped into the Pro Shop for the Christmas sale and Christmas party! We appreciate the business and it was nice spending some time with you.
- + Congrats to team Steve Jones & Steve Davis also Mark Leffers & Mark Morrow for their T1st place finish in the Holiday Horse Race on 12/17/23.

Upcoming events:

- + Join us for the inaugural 3-9-0 golf tournament happening on 12/31/23. Each players chooses 3 clubs from their bag, we will all go play 9 holes, and there will be 0 complaints (haha), just a whole bunch of fun! If you're interested, call or stop into the Pro Shop to sign up. Please sign up by 12/29/23. Once we have the field set, we will make hole assignments. The cost is \$15 for members and \$30 for non-members (\$15 green fee for non-members).
- + We will also have our 2-person New Year's Shootout on Saturday, 1/20/24. This is a scramble/shamble format.

The cost is \$45 per member and \$75 for non-member. Sign up by 1/18/23.

- + We will be emailing and posting the 2024 PGC golf calendar within the next couple of weeks. This will allow our members and players to get ready to plan their 2024 golf schedule. We hope to see you at all our main events this upcoming year!
- + The 2024 range program is being finalized. Anybody who signs up can get up to 100 range balls (3 coins) per day. For more information, stop into the Pro Shop.
- + If you know of a young person or student who is looking to start playing golf, please contact the pro shop and we can get you information to sign up for the 2024 "Youth on Course" Washington Golf Program (WAgolf.org). We will always encourage more of the next generation to be here to experience and grow in this excellent game.

For any 2024 golf special orders or information, please email me at mmorrow@7cedars.com.

We're looking forward to another good year here at PGC. Be safe & enjoy the New Year!

Thanks,

Mark Morrow & the Pro Shop Team



From the President

Deborah Jacobs

We hope everyone enjoyed the holiday season and are off to a healthy New Year!

The Operating Budget for 2024-2025 has been approved by the Board of Directors and ballots have been mailed out to all Equity Members for approval. Please be sure to take time to support your club and cast your vote in favor of our new budget.

The General Membership meeting will be Wednesday, January 17th, at 6:00 pm; ballots must be turned in no later than 5:30 pm to be counted.

Let's give a big round of applause to Rena and her staff for hosting a great Christmas party. What a fun event for our members and their guests. Thank you Rena, Zak, Nicole and Davi, what a great way to wrap up the year....and Santa too!

Cheers!

Deborah



From Rena at the Clubhouse.

It is with great sadness we say goodbye to another friend, Dennis Ingram has left us this month. We will be hosting his Celebration of Life, January

20, 2024, at 3pm; please join us in remembering Dennis.



OUR COURSE!!

Our championship tees boast 6,400 yards with a par of 72. Peninsula Golf Club offers an impressive variety of holes that will test every club in your bag. Many fairways are wide with rolling terrain while others will demand precision to leave a straight forward approach. Highlights include the risk-reward of a drivable par 4 as well as reachable par 5's. The smooth greens predominately slope towards the harbor and provide ample challenge, testing golfers of all abilities.

CLUBHOUSE

Rena Parish

December was a busy party month here at the clubhouse. A special thanks to Peninsula Bottling, All Weather Heating and Cooling, Hoth Family and Del Hur for having their Christmas Parties here at Peninsula Golf Club for another consecutive year. We look forward to seeing you again in 2024.

We also had a wonderful members Christmas party, I personally had a great time. Thank you to everyone that came and celebrated Christmas with the clubhouse staff. We appreciate each and every one of you. And, thank you for the wonderful Christmas gift you all always give us every year.

Happy New Year Everyone,

Rena and Clubhouse Staff

ADMINISTRATOR

Laurie McDonald

A Big thank you to all who attended the Members Christmas dinner this year. My goodness it was a fun night. Rena and our clubhouse staff did an amazing job coordinating the meal and running the white elephant gift exchange.

Be on the lookout for the budget information for the 2023 – 2024 fiscal year. I put the ballots in the mail today. The General Membership Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 17th at 6:00 pm. All members are encouraged to attend! If you are not able to attend the General Membership Meeting, please remember to cast your vote and complete and give another member your proxy. You can mail it or drop it off at the pro shop or the clubhouse before Wednesday, January 17th at 5:30 pm.

Peninsula Golf Club will be celebrating its 100th Anniversary in 1926. We are hoping to put together a planning committee for this celebration. If you have any interest in working on the planning of this, please get in touch. It should be fun and I'm hoping to get the planning started right away in anticipation.

If you haven't already completed and turned in your 2024 Voluntary Fee sheet, please do so as soon as possible. I'm happy to bill your next month's billing statement, please just indicate so on the form. You can also find the forms in the clubhouse and pro shop.

Finally, I wanted to thank everyone who contributed to the employee appreciation bonus. All of us employees are very grateful to all of you. Thank you so much!

Please come see me or call me on Tuesdays or Thursdays if I can be of any assistance. (360) 452-6856 or email at pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com.

Happy New Year to everyone!

Laurie



MEMBERSHIP REPORT

December 16, 2023							
Applications	0						
Resignations							
Jerry & Doris Sparks	Family Certificate	10/31/23					
Gene Middleton	Single Associate	10/31/23					
Gerald Peters	Single Certificate	11/30/23					
Michael Matthews	Single Junior	11/30/23					
E & N Hagaman	Family Military	11/30/23					
Vern Swenson	Single Associate	11/30/23					
Nic Harrison	Single Associate	11/30/23					
John Arruda	Single Associate	11/30/23					
Marc Jackson	Single Certificate	11/30/23					
Status Changes	1						
Jerry Johnson	Sng Assoc-SngCert	11/30/23					
Membership Totals							
Certificate	113						
Certificate non-resid	4						
Junior	6						
Military	0						
Associate	24						
Seasonal							
TOTAL	147						

Ladies Golf

Marie Murata

A few ladies have been playing on our usual Wednesday, as well as Mondays and Fridays. T-time is typically 10:00 a.m. but may change based on weather.

Please come and join us on a nice day, we would love to see you!





January 2024



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
	1 Clubhouse Closed	2	3	4	5	6
7 Seahawks @ Cardinals	8 Clubhouse Closed	9	10	11	12	13
14	15 Clubhouse Closed	16 Board Meeting Committees 4 pm Board 5 pm Members Welcome	General Membership Meeting 6 p.m.	18	19	20 2-Person New Year's Shootout Dennis Ingram Memorial 3 p.m.
21	22 Clubhouse Closed	23	24	25	26	27
28	29 Clubhouse Closed	30	31			

Clubhouse Hours January 1,—Jan 31, 2024

Monday Closed

Tuesday 6:30 am to 5:00 pm
Wednesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Thursday 6:30 am to 7:00 pm
Friday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday 6:30 am to 5:00 pm
Sunday 11:00 am to 4:00 pm

Editor, Sandy Granger rsgranger50@hotmail.com



Assistant Golf Professional Mark Morrow 360-457-6501: mmorrow@7cedars.com

Administrator Laurie McDonald 360-452-6856: pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com

Clubhouse Rena Parish 360-457-7348: Call Rena to book your party or special events pgcrenaparish@gmail.com

Superintendent Tory Clayton 360-457-6508